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Last month, Jerry Netterstrom and Gary 
Olson taught us about the people who 
engraved the Swedish Stamps beginning 
with their first issue on 1855 July 01. In all, 
20 individuals and samples of their efforts 
were covered in their presentation 
“Swedish Stamp Engravers”.

For our March meeting, Tom Willer will talk 
about "The Future of Linn's Stamp News"

Not So Local Stamp Shows About shows — I was talking with Jim Bardo about 
stamp shows … he has commented that the number is 
about half what they were prior to COVID. He also 
noted that the attendee is may a quarter of what one 
would expect prior to COVID. For example, the 
Rockford show two weeks ago started off like 
gangbusters and died after 1pm. Sunday, it was a 
ghost town – he had three sales that day. 

David Alex, another dealer only came for Saturday as 
it is not worth the effort the second day given the 
trend.. 

Jim Bardo has seen quite an increase in the number of 
sales through his website and has cut the number of 
shows he attends about a third. 



2

LAKE COUNTY PHILATELIC SOCIETY ● 34390 N TANGUERAY DR ● GRAYSLAKE IL 60030-4017 ● 847-548-5070

New Issues:
March

I am still in the process of scanning items from the club’s history to include on the website. Currently going through old 
newsletters — so 20 years ago …

07 March

24 March

Meetings — The April and may meeting are scheduled in the afternoons –
The Tuesday April 25 meeting is at 2pm. The May 24th meeting will be on a 
Wednesday also at 2pm. We have the room for two hours each meeting. 

The June meeting is still pending as the Grayslake Library has a policy of 
opening its book two months in advance. 

The Cook Library in Libertyville will allow scheduling three months in 
advance. Do we want to think about “moving” south?

09 March


